
FROM THE CEO, DREW DYSON

Building Community

Dear Friends,

This month marks a significant milestone in the life of  the Princeton Senior Resource Center with the 
opening of  the Nancy S. Klath Center for Lifelong Learning at 101 Poor Farm Road in Princeton. This 
new state of  the art building, which will supplement our current facility at the Suzanne Patterson Center, 
has been created with the theme of  “community” guiding our thought process. With our outstanding 
architects Juliet Richardson and Terry Smith and our construction managers Bancroft Construction, we 
have created a wonderful facility for your enjoyment for future generations.

In the first place, this new building will be a community asset for older adults in the greater Princeton 
region for years to come. Like other community assets, we believe that this building will enhance 
community life and contribute to making the Princeton area a premier retirement destination. With world-
class programming, compassionate 
social services, and a state-of-the-
art facility, PSRC will continue to 
help Princeton live into our WHO 
(World Health Organization) and 
AARP designation as one of  the 
first age-friendly communities in 
the nation.

Secondly, the building has been 
designed with the intention of  
building community among our 
constituents. With a beautiful 
lounge and wonderful outdoor 
spaces in a scenic natural setting, 
we believe people will be drawn 
to this facility as a destination for 
enjoying time with new friends 
and old. Come for a cup of  coffee 
with friends before or after your 
class. Sit in the lounge and enjoy a 
conversation or a good book. 

Finally, the building will enable 
us to extend our community with 
technology that enables hybrid 
learning. The last few years has 
taught us that dynamic virtual 
programs are key to connecting 
with new constituents and 
expanding our community. This 
building is being thoughtfully PHOTOS (clockwise from top): PSRC’s Nancy S. Klath Center for Lifelong Learning at 101 Poor 

Farm Road, newly installed outdoor patio & garden area, newly carpeted technology lab (this 
space is huge!)



outfitted with technology that will enable hybrid and virtual learning, as well as providing physical space 
for people to gather. 

I am truly grateful that each of  you is part of  the PSRC community! I look forward to welcoming you 
to the Nancy S. Klath Center for Lifelong Learning over the next few months. Please look for virtual 
communications about several open houses that we will be offering to give you a chance to experience this 
new building. 

All the Best,
Drew A. Dyson, PhD
Chief  Executive Officer


